Federal Emergency Management Agency

Washington, D.C. 20472

FEB - 5 1985

MEMORANDUM FOR: Edward L. Jordan
Director
Division of Emergency Preparedness
and Engineering Response
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

U.S, Nu I?Wry Commission
FROM: 4#’ kf b

Assistant Associate Director
Office of Natural and Technological
Hazards Programs

SUBJECT: NRC Request for FEMA Review of the Revised Monroe County
Offsite Radiological Emergency Response Plan for Fermi=II

In your memorandum of January 11, 1985, you requested the Federal Emergency
Management Agency (FEMA) to provide by February 20, 1985, a supplemental interim
finding confirming the adequacy of the revised Monroe County, Michigan, Emergency
Operations Plan dated October 1984, This plan was approved by the Monroe County
Board of Commissioners on December 11, 1984,

On January 16, 1985, the State of Michigan transmitted to FEMA Region V a copy
of the approved County plan and requested a formal review by the Regional
Assistance Comnmittee (RAC). FEMA Region V has distributed tha revised County
plan to the RAC for review. A RAC meeting will be held on February 21, 1985,
to discuss the plan and reach a consensus concerning (ts adequacy. Following
the RAC meeting, FEMA Region V will send a memorandum to FEMA Headquarters
containing a statement as to whether or not there is reasonable assurance

that the plan is adequate and capable of being implemented in the event of an
accident at the Fermi-II Nuclear Power Plant,

A copy of FEMA Region V's memorandum concerning the RAC's opinion on the
adequacy of the approved Monroe County plan will be provided to you by
March 15, 1985, This was agreed to in a telephone conversation between
Dave Matthews of your staff and Craig Wingo of my staff on January 24, 1985,

FEMA Regicn V will submit a supplemental interim finding to FEMA Headquarters
by April 30. We will provide you with a copy as soon as possible thereafter.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 287-0176,
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